
 

 

 

 

3.4.25 – Feedback following Governor vote regarding MAT status 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Many thanks for your patience in awaiting further feedback following the consultation period regarding 

our plans to join the The Cornovii Multi Academy Trust. 

We are pleased to report that following a rigorous consultation process and a vote at our March Full 

Governing Body meeting on Monday, the Governors voted unanimously to proceed with an application to 

join TCT. 

The next stage is for us to submit an application to the Department for Education and we will keep you up 

to date with developments as and when they occur. 

 

Yours, 

                                                                 
 

John  Harrison                                                                                     Scott Harding 

Headteacher - Malbank School and 6th Form College  Chair of Governors – Malbank School 

 


